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AER LINGUS IRISH AIRLINES 
RATIFICATION VOTE  

 
 

The Aer Lingus ratification vote was rescheduled and conducted on April 23, 2015, at 

Local Lodge 1894 in Jamaica, New York. There was a strong turnout and the Tentative 

Agreement that was collectively bargained, and signed by both the Union and Aer 

Lingus, on March 25, 2015, was ratified by an overwhelming majority of the members 

who participated in the ratification process. 

 

The employee Negotiating Committee would like to thank everyone for their strong show 

of support and their participation in this process. 

 

Please do not listen to rumors and address any questions you might have to your shop 

stewards and Negotiating Committee members for accurate answers and up-to-date 

information.   All members will be kept advised of any and all future developments. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 
 

 
 

Michael Manzo 
GENERAL CHAIR 

 

 

Diane Seddio               Maria Restuccia 
NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE 

MM/slb 

cc: S. Pantoja 

 J. Tiberi 

 T. Klima 

 I. Levy 

 District 142 Executive Board 
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